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ValueOptions recently enhanced the questions for various Supportive Service assessments. 

Responses to DORS initial referral questions, aside from the “assistive devices or accommodations” question are now required 
for all Supported Employment types of service requests where the DORS section expands.  This includes Pre-Placement, Job 
Placement, Intensive Job Coaching and Extended Support Services.  The DORS section expands with a “Yes” response to the 
“consumer signed release” question below. 

  

Required fields are highlighted in red below.   



 

 

If you have a “Yes” response to any of the above questions, you now must complete the additional free-text information field 
relevant to that question.  Please provide an appropriate answer based on the question.  For each required field, if you answer 
“yes” please use the free text box to the right of the question to explain your answer.   

Question #1 – Is the applicant currently under the care of a doctor, psychologist, therapist or served by PMHS?  Please indicate 
the name of the rendering provider. 

Question #2 – Has the applicant been prescribed medications for a medical condition?  Please indicate what medications have 
been prescribed for any medical condition. 

Question #3 – Has the applicant been prescribed psychiatric medications?  Please indicate what medications have been 
prescribed for a psychiatric condition.   

Question #4 – Does the applicant have difficulty with remembering, following instructions, or doing what others expect of the 
person?  Please indicate what the consumer has difficulty doing. 

Question #5 – Does the applicant have difficulty reading and/or understanding?  Please indicate what the consumer has 
difficulty doing 



 

 

If additional relevant free-text information is not provided next to the ‘Yes’ response, the following message will appear. 

 

Initial Referral to DORS Information will pre-populate with prior responses on concurrent and subsequent requests. 

Failure to answer these questions will now result in an appropriate error message and the inability to proceed with the Request 
for Service or, in CareConnect, the Review. 

 


